# JSSG | What's happening?



#### **Dear Families**

Please find detailed below 5 fundraising activities currently being run by the Junior School Supporter's Group (JSSG) - School Frames, Family Portrait Day, Car Park Raffle, School Banking and the Second-hand Uniform Sale.

### **School Frames**

Rhonda from School Frames is an SPS parent who makes fantastic well-crafted photo frames that are great for school photos, dancing, sport photos etc. Please see the JSSG website for more details



https://www.facebook.com/pg/stpaulsjssg/offers/?ref=page\_internal

# **Family Portrait Day**

The JSSG is holding Family Portrait Day again this year. Please take this opportunity to get some lovely photos of your family taken by a professional photographer. Sessions only take 10-15 mins so you are in and out very quickly and end up with some fantastic photos. Usually 3 poses are taken - all the family, just children and just parents. A viewing day will then be set up a couple of weeks later where you can look at the photos and have the option to purchase additional shots, however, there is no obligation to buy. Bookings are essential please see the JSSG website for more details



https://www.facebook.com/events/802135813306079/

## **Car Park Raffle**

Win yourself a premium car park along with a free external car wash from SPS parent Mark Bishop from Phoenix Mobile Car Detailing in the Attunga St. car park for Term 2. Please see the JSSG Facebook Page for more details



https://www.facebook.com/pg/stpaulsjssg/offers/?ref=page\_internal

# Second-hand Uniform Sale

The first second-hand uniform sale, also known as Uniform Swap, of the year will be held at the Parent Information Evening on Tuesday 30 January. All items are a minimum of a \$2 donation. Please see the JSSG Facebook Page for more details



# **School Banking**

School banking will start this Tuesday 30th January. You do require a Commonwealth Bank Account to participate, which you can set-up online. If you've already set this up but do not have a yellow banking book that is ok your teachers have a couple of spare in their classrooms so just ask them. Please refer to the Facebook post as to how to fill out your deposit books



https://www.facebook.com/stpaulsjssg

We look forward to your support and to raising some much needed funds to go directly back into the Junior School!!

Thanks in Advance,

Danielle Page President Junior School Supporters' Group